P THE past months have been busy ones for the Phi Kappa Crows. One of the most important events was the election of officers for the coming

year. These were the results: President, Al Reitz '62, Commerce, Des Plaines, Ill.; Vice President, Neal Gilleran '63, Engineering, Hinsdale, Ill.;

Secretary, Fred Schoen '62, LAS, Mazon, Ill.;

Treasurer, Terry Romack '62, Commerce, Charleston, Ill.; Exec-at-Large, Rick Ruddell '63, Engineering, Robinson, Ill.; Chaplain, Bob Almasy '62, LAS, Joliet, Ill.; Ritual Officer, Tom Litvay '63, Commerce, Hinsdale, Ill.; Sgt.-at-Arms, Bill Harant '64, LAS, Hinsdale, Ill., and Chapter Correspondent, Brian Bland '63, LAS, Memphis, Tenn.

We are looking forward to a great year. A March meeting of the Building Association brought the announcement that the annual Alpha

Chi Rho dinner dance would be June 10 in the Chicago area. Another result of the meeting was the decision to install a new fire warning system

in the Chapter House.

After a fairly good basketball season, the men are really anxious to get the softball season started. Our team looks very promising and is sure to be "up" for the big game against Alpha Phi Chapter at Purdue, which is played annually. All the Phi Kappa Crows are out to retain the beloved and coveted "Keg." Also the Phi Kappa Crows have planned a series of fun games featuring "Brother vs. Pledges" ball games.